
Comment

The Mathematics Department prefers the early hours, so we were told, 

and the placing of the 1st course at 9 o'clock was unofficially approved before 

the first formulation appeared for comment.

The Science Departments were anxious for the early hours, — all 

of them. Unfortunately there are not enough of them.

The Committee does not consider that the final paragraph is entirely 

«justified.

Mathematics is not changed in final time table draft, and Dr. Sullivan* 

verbal comment was most satisfactory.


